
 

Season’s Greetings! 
 
Reverend Shane Andrus will be leading worship service this 
Sunday, December 22nd.  
Thank-you to this Sunday’s volunteers:  
Elder in charge: Anna Marie Hancock  
Scripture Reader: Linda 
Sound Operator: Pat Evans  
Greeter: Albina Jackson  
Coffee Hosts: Betty Sidlick & Mickey Miller 
PowerPoint Operator: Debi  
Minutes for Mission:  
Advent: Dawn Knowles 
 
Christmas Eve service will be held at 7 on the 24th. 
Westminster Church office will be closed December 25th and 
26th. 
 
 
 
 

 


